
Parent Email – June 22, 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As June comes to a close, we would like to congratulate all of you on your 
graduation from grade 8.  We’re excited about what September will mean as a 
new beginning for everyone.   

We will be around throughout the summer months should you have any 
questions for us.  We’re currently completing our scheduling for all of our 
students .  Should you wish to make any changes to your electives or pathways, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out to me (wongk@hcdsb.org). 

We will be continuing to add information to our school website as updates 
become available.  If you haven’t already done so, please visit us 
at https://secondary.hcdsb.org/stkateri 

For students that are joining us from non-HCDSB elementary schools, we’ve set 
up a supplementary registration day at Our Lady of Fatima CES (709 
Bolingbroke Dr, Milton) on Thursday, June 24 from 8:30 - 2:30p to collect any 
outstanding documents if needed. 

These documents may include: 

• Birth certificate 
• Proof of Residency 
• Immigration papers (if born outside of Canada) ie: Permanent Residence 

Card 
• Registration Form 
• Most report card 
• A copy of IEP if applicable 
• Activity Fee $65 (money order or cheque - made payable to St. Kateri 

Tekakwitha CSS) 

We will come out to meet families at the front doors.  Should you have any 
questions about registration, please contact Mrs. Taylor (taylort@hcdsb.org) 

  

Wishing you all a successful conclusion to the school year. 

K. Wong 
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